The Data and Analytics Section at UNICEF New York is looking for a new Chief of Data Analysis Unit. The position, at the UN P-5 level, leads UNICEF's work in data analysis.
Deadline for applications: 20 November 2015
The unit's work includes development of measurement methodologies, compilation of data for global reporting, data analysis, and capacity development/technical support to countries.
For more information on the position and online application please visit 
http://uni.cf/1LH2Q4r
